


 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

This resolution solves a problem that occurred when Payment Tracker users were applying 
payment amounts that were different from the amounts generated by the system. Previously, 
the difference between amounts impacted the remaining payable amount. This resolution 
solves this issue and ensures the remaining payable amount is now properly calculated. 

 

 


